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Comments: I saw the article on the Turkey Tracks shooting range/area in the Courier dated 2/17/21. I definitely

support keeping this range open.  I have personally used it a few times for zeroing in and getting used to a new

gun.  I know it is used by several people and seems to be a safe area.  I believe keeping this area open is a

much better alternative than having people shooting where ever they can find an open secluded space.  


